
 Weekly Wild Wednesday  

June 15
th

, 2022  

What a Week of “Plants in the Ground!” 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Plants! Yippeeeeeee!  

Cheri reminded all of us of 

the “Why” with this stunning 

photo of her garden supporting 

LIFE!! And Marcie has a 

Residential Gray Tree Frog, 

below! 

Katie (above right)  loaded her 

porch for Future Planting at several 

locations! 

Many of the plants from last weeks sale 

are already in their permanent homes!      

                              Find What You Need, Little Plants!  

Buddy supervised 

at the Stone Park 

Lodge, and 

Marcie and Cheri 

(Right) discussed 

the possible 

future location for 

Native Plants with The Sale Plants in the background!  

Daneille and Lilly Scored! Me Too, Danielle! (below) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

At the Railroad Museum above, a crew of willing Train Enthusiasts helped La Vone and Dotty plant in 

several new locations, and add plants to the locations from last year! Wow! Everything is looking 

wonderful!!  

 

 

At Jefferson Brewery, and Family Pet at Perry Creek, we 

are busy turning lawn and concrete into LIFE! We can 

hardly wait! Both 

locations are 

adjacent to a larger 

corridor, Perry Creek 

and a family park, 

respectively!  

Thanks 

Nikki & 

Michelle! 

 

 

 



 

 

 There are SO MANY opportunities this 

week for Father’s Day Gifts or personal 

education!! Here are just a few!  

Click each photo for links to further 

learning if you so choose! 

 

 

 

 

 

https://wildones.org/get-involved/gift-membership/
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/31b4147
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/IACIO/bulletins/31b4147
https://www.reimangardens.com/event/pollinator-fest-8/
https://treesforever.org/stewards/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001CD3O70H7LhRzxfnLPWqZuJSDRLT3zUP_Kt5V4LQex9VcVpT9hcOO6-_EeUQPQ6GeTz7Q5A-qL8ERGaMgy2BoCsCNEqrcWWUZfUvlCRfa3bpGLysrQhjqrURzM8-avhwC7i96WG-BU5mn8vpCu9sybWSiIy5l8ebSBssntWfWaNA=&c=BSlCfBw3jH4Rcfn_2NzVSm7sCk-ctFWOX3hSzvlrnCx9dJ7-T-YflA==&ch=5StPCz5ZvbP_FeeLqd6sZ_iTyk7ygWtwcWO7aePqxVT_Fh2Mg2XLFA==


 

Wishing you a week filled with “Plants in the Ground!” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://wildones.org/
https://loesshills.wildones.org/newsletters/
https://map.homegrownnationalpark.org/

